
Corrugated

cardboard
is not garbage.

*LMC 8.32.040, Sect. C / Recyclable cardboard** shall not be accepted by the City for disposal in the City’s public sanitary landfills e�ective April 1, 2018. 
(**Clean and dry corrugated cardboard.)

Starting APRIL 1, 2018, recycle it!

After April 1, the landfill will not accept clean 
and dry corrugated cardboard.
Corrugated cardboard (pictured below) is defined as three or more layers 
of paper with the middle layer rippled or corrugated. It is the most common recyclable 
material disposed in the city landfill. 

Join the team that does the right thing, and take it to the recycling bin! 
Recycling cardboard instead of throwing it away reduces garbage at the 
landfill and preserves natural resources.

You can take cardboard to public recycling drop-o� sites for free, or sign 
up for convenient curbside pickup. 

For details, visit recycle.lincoln.ne.gov, email recycle@lincoln.ne.gov, or call 402-441-8215. 


